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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/09/03 8:38 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Location: 11038 The Gore Road City File #: OZS-2024-0004 Ward: 10 

The property is located at the northwest corner of The Gore Road and Countryside 
Drive 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Harpreet Gill < >  
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 6:47 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Location: 11038 The Gore Road City File #: OZS-2024-0004 Ward: 10 The 
property is located at the northwest corner of The Gore Road and Countryside Drive  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Hello Sir/Madam                                                        We are not agreeing to put 2 semi detached 
houses in our neighbourhood’s because it affects our neighbourhood but we are ok with previous 
plans to built 4 detached houses please advise. Thank you                                       Regards 

                                                              Harpreet Singh gill  & 
Jasvir Gill                                                                     

 


